GOMES Ana Maria

From:

Daniele.Nouy_

Sent:

27 May 2016 18:03 GOMES Ana Maria

To:

Cc: Subject:

Response to your recent letter to the ECB President

Categories:

Dear Ms Gomes,

Thank you very much for your letter to the ECB President regarding Banco Efisa. Since it relates to the ECB's supervisory tasks, Mr Draghi forwarded it to me.

Thank you in particular for the information provided, which I forwarded to the colleagues working on the issue. As the issues raised in your letter are bank-specific, you will understand that I cannot comment on the specific case, in line with the relevant professional secrecy requirements.

Best regards,

D Nouy

Any e-mail message from the European Central Bank (ECB) is sent in good faith, but shall neither be binding nor construed as constituting a commitment by the ECB except where provided for in a written agreement. This e-mail is intended only for the use of the recipient(s) named above. Any unauthorised disclosure, use or dissemination, either in whole or in part, is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately via e-mail and delete this e-mail from your system.